
 

 

 

  

January 01, 2025 

 
To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051 

Symbol: JLHL 

To, 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai 400 001 

Code: 543980 

 

Subject: - Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulation) 

 

Reference - Material Update on the Stock Exchange intimation dated May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is further to our intimation dated May 10, 2024, regarding the capacity addition in the 

existing Indore Hospital and the Pune Hospital, Baner. We are pleased to inform you that an 

additional 78 beds at Indore Hospital have become operational as of January 1, 2025. As a 

result, the current capacity of the Company and its subsidiary now stands at 1,061 beds. 

 

This information will also be made available on the Company’s Website at 

www.jupiterhospital.com. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the afore-mentioned on record and oblige. 

Thanking You, 

For JUPITER LIFE LINE HOSPITALS LIMITED 

 

 

 

Suma Upparatti 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

https://www.jupiterhospital.com/thane/investor-relations/corporate-announcements/submission-under-regulation-30/
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